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To,
All Associated and Fellow Members of ITPI,
Chairmen and Secretaries of Regional Chapters of ITPI

Subject: Invitation to Post-Budget Webinar on “Investing in Economy for Ease of Living and Ease of
Travel”

Dear Members,

The Ministry of Housing and Urban Affairs is organising a post budget webinar on the theme “Investing
in Economy for Ease of Living and Ease of Travel” on 5th March 2025,

insights by esteemed speakers from government, public sector, global practitioners, policy, makers, et
cetera, and exposure to the current thinking, best practices and way forward in the urban sector

keeping in the view the importance of the subject for Urban development. I would request your personal
attention and intervention in the matter and request you to attend the webinar along with your members
of your regional chapters and other individuals who are involved in Urban Planning and Development.

The feedback/suggestions on the webinar/budget announcement can be shared with us at sg@itpi.org.in.
Details of Post Budget Webinar 2025 are enclosed herewith.

With best regards, ATOWN ’047

(VP Kulshresthh)



